
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA  

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS  

RAILWAY RECRUITMENT BOARDS 

 

Advance Notice Regarding Centralised Employment Notification (CEN) 

for recruitment of Technicians in Indian Railways 

 
Dear Candidates, 

 

The Railway Recruitment Boards (RRBs) have recently released the Centralized Employment 

Notification (CEN) No. 01/2024 on the 20th of January 2024. This notification pertains to the 

recruitment of Assistant Loco Pilots (ALP) across various Railway zones. 

 

RRBs are currently in the process of finalizing the release of another Centralised Employment 

Notification (CEN) specifically aimed at the recruitment of Technicians. We are planning to release 

this notification soon. Aspiring candidates are advised to regularly monitor the official websites of the 

RRBs for timely updates and announcements regarding this forthcoming notification. 

 

RRBs are committed to maintaining transparency and providing equal opportunities to all eligible 

applicants throughout the recruitment process. 

 

Further details, including eligibility criteria, application procedures, and important dates, will be 

detailed in the official notification once it is released.  

 

         Chairpersons 

Date: 29.01.2024      Railway Recruitment Boards 
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